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Hello Parents/Guardians of 6B students,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! My name is Marriya Bamber and I am excited for
another year joined by extraordinary students and staff at Caledonia Park School. This will
be my eighth year teaching grade six and we will begin the year with twenty-three
wonderful students!

I am a high energy teacher who does everything I can to keep my students engaged and
excited to learn. I foster a safe and caring learning environment and build individual
relationships with each of my students. As I get to know your child throughout the year, I
will work at finding the best way to help them learn, reach their goals, & create meaningful
relationships.

The class will learn a lot about me this year, as I often share stories about my life. A few of
the things I enjoy are:

I look forward to partnering with you to help your child succeed this year! I am committed
to making sure each student has a fun, memorable year, full of learning!

Mrs. Bamber
marriya.bamber@gshare.blackgold.ca

"Tell me and I forget, teach me and I may remember, involve me and I learn.”
- Benjamin Franklin
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